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Tuesday 9th May 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Year 2 adults, 
 
 
Some children have reported that they have been told by family members that they will not 
be entering Year 3 if they do not pass KS1 SATs next week. 
 
We would like to clarify children will not be held back a year if they do not pass the KS1 SATs 
and we feel concerned that such notions will discourage our children and raise their anxiety 
levels, something we are actively trying to avoid.  
 
As per our previous letter, Crowland’s aim for SATs week is to be low stress and we want the 
children to feel as relaxed and calm as possible. 
 
Please encourage children to try their best and reassure them there will be no implications if 
they do not achieve the desired score. 
 
If you have any other questions please chat to us at the end of the day.  
 
With warm regards, 
 
Year 2 Team 
 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Temp Tel: 020 8800 4584 
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